
 

 

1st September 2022 

 
 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

Handle with Care Emails 
 

We are writing to let you know about the ‘Handle with Care’ process we introduced last 

academic year If your family is experiencing difficulties at home, we would like to provide as 

much support as we can at school. You can always book an appointment with Amanda Clifton, 

our Pastoral & Support Manager, if you would like to access support for your child/family when 

needed, however we understand that you might not always be able to share details and that’s 

ok. If your child is coming into school after a difficult night, morning, or weekend, please email 

mailto:messages@oswaldroad.manchester.sch.uk with the subject ‘Handle with Care’, with as 

much or little detail that you would like to provide. This email address will be checked each 

morning and messages will be sent on to class teachers. Nothing else will be said or asked. This 

will just let us know that your child may need extra time, patience or nurture during the day. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

Donna Wealleans 

Deputy Headteacher 
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